
 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners 

 

01/2023 

 

Cancellation of Aberdeen Harbour Notice to Mariners 

 
Mariners are advised that all Aberdeen Harbour Notices that were issued prior to 

this date have been cancelled or are considered sufficiently promulgated. 

 

All new notices will come into force from their date of issuance. Some notices may 

be re issues of previous notices but will be re issued for 2023 to ensure continued 

promulgation of the information 

 

An Index of Local Notice to Mariners will be maintained through the year and the 

status of their validity indicated on the index. 

 

Further information regarding this and other hydrographic information may be 

obtained from Aberdeen VTS on VHF channel 12, from the Marine Department on 

01224 597000 or from the Aberdeen Harbour website,  

 

 

Ewan Rattray 

Deputy Harbour Master 

 

01/01/2023 
 

http://www.aberdeen-harbour.co.uk/operations/information-for-port-users/navigation-notices/ 

          

 
Owners, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the contents of this Navigation Notice 

are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 


